
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

It is my pleasure to welcome you back to another exciting school year. I hope that 

you have enjoyed a restful and refreshing summer break, and are ready to come back 

to school, full of enthusiasm and determination.  

At the beginning of a new academic year, it is a time to set new goals, and 

embrace new targets to achieve. Our dedicated staff are always there for our students 

to ensure that they are provided with a safe, supportive and stimulating learning 

environment. 

We are thrilled to embrace new experiences and overcome new challenges, 

evolving stronger and more powerful than ever before. Challenges always teach us how 

to grow and be more resilient, determined and persistent.  

As we are about to start our new journey together, I would like to remind our dear 

students to approach their journey with curiosity and determination. Remember that our 

dedicated teachers and staff are here to support you throughout your pathway. 

Finally, I extend my heartfelt best wishes for a successful and fruitful school year. 

Let us work together to make this year full of achievements and memorable 

experiences. 

Best regards, 

College Director 

Hala Toma 

 


